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If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

State Bar Bankruptcy Seminar on September 5

The State Bar of South Dakota and the Bankruptcy Court for the
District of South Dakota are planning to host a bankruptcy
seminar on Friday, September 5, at a location to be determined
in Sioux Falls.  The seminar will cover a wide range of bankruptcy
topics and speakers will include debtors' attorneys, creditors'
attorneys, trustees, and judges.  More information concerning the
seminar, including its specific location and an agenda, will be
provided in future UPdates.

CM/ECF and PACER Multifactor Authentication 

The Administrative Office of the U.S. Courts has implemented
multifactor authentication (MFA) to enhance system security for
CM/ECF and PACER.  By the end of 2025, everyone with CM/ECF-
level access will be required to use MFA when logging in.  Click
on the link below for additional information.

More Information Concerning Multifactor Authentication

Link
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https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news
https://pacer.uscourts.gov/announcements/2025/05/02/multifactor-authentication-coming-soon



